
From: Gallery Administrator <admin@belmontgallery.org>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from March 30

Date: April 2, 2017 at 11:13:26 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna

Gallery reception was a big success! Nancy was wonderful; I told her I’d want her back 

next time we have a wine reception. 

Thank you for your help. 

Enjoy today’s sunshine!

Take care

Rebecca Richards


